
 

 
August 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Pete Munoz, PE 
Biohabitats, Inc 
Via email: P.Munoz@biohabitats.com 
 
 
Re: New Water System, Water Treatment and Storage (PR#102-2020) 
 PAE Living Building (PWS ID# 95690) 
 Final Approval 
  
  
Dear Pete: 
 
On June 13, 2022, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the December 9, 2020 
conditional approval letter. Filter-to-waste data was received on June 17th and August 8th, 
showing the initial operation of the filters.  
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.   
 
Note that a Water Treatment 1 operator is needed for this system. Our certification unit 
will reach out with a formal letter via email noting that the system will need to provide 
DWS with the operator information.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
ec:  Carolyn Clemons, OHA/DWS 
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